
OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

July 21, 1995 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
141 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

Tipper and I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish you a very happy birthday. 

We hope that the coming year brings you good 
health and happin~s. Again, please accept our 
warmest wishes as your family and friends help you 
celebrate your special day. 

I look forward to seeing you soon. 
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